Dear Riders,

These permit forms from our Government Offices are the right permit application forms to use for this year's Walvisbay Ride.

You must please send me your application forms not later than the 20 July 2016, all applications received after that date, will not be handed in by myself.

The Riders can submit their permit applications to my e-mail address please: secretary@namibiaendurance.org, and the payment for the Namibian permits are N\$750.00 which can be paid into the account of NERA:

Standard Bank Okahandja

Cheque Acc nr: 240674227 Branch Code: 084-273

For any queries, please feel free to contact me via telephone or e-mail.

Kind Regards

Judy Oosthuizen Secretary Namibia Endurance

Cell: +264 81 256 3727 **Tel:** +264 62 503015 **Fax:** +264 62 501212

P.O. Box 1475, Okahandja, Namibia

www.namibiaendurance.org secretary@namibiaendurance.org